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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

AR 528

In the Matter of ) COMMENTS OF 
) PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 

Amending OAR 860-024-0010 ) COMPANY
Regarding Arc Flash Protection Rule )
in 2007 NESC )

Portland General Electric (“PGE”) supports Staff’s proposed rule that will extend the compliance deadline 

for the Arc Flash Rule to January 1, 2010, and is taking steps to ensure it will be in compliance with the Rule by that 

date.

In addition, PGE wishes to correct some erroneous dates that were inadvertently included in the hotsticking 

and rubber gloving exhibits it submitted at the hearing on November 6, 2008 in this docket.  PGE requests that the 

exhibits attached to these comments be accepted as the corrected versions, and the original exhibits be discarded.  

This will make no substantive difference in the purpose of the exhibits, which is to demonstrate differences in work 

methods between Oregon, where we are required to use hot sticking, and other jurisdictions closer to where the 

revisions of the NESC originate, where rubber gloving is used for the same work.

Finally, PGE appreciates Staff’s efforts to work with the industry to achieve an outcome that takes multiple 

relevant factors into consideration.

DATED this 13th day of November 2008.

Respectfully Submitted,

/s/ BARBARA W. HALLE

Barbara W. Halle, OSB No. 880540
Associate General Counsel
Portland General Electric Company
121 SW Salmon Street, 1 WTC 1301
Portland, OR  97204
(503) 464-8858 phone
(503) 464-2200 fax
barbara.halle@pgn.com
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